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Core Book for this Half-Term 

Our new story this half term is 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears.  
 
Goldilocks left a huge mess in our 
entrance, at the beginning of the 
week  and now wants us to have lots 
of fun with the story! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be retelling the story, 
exploring porridge in all different 
forms, talking about bears and 
learning more about them in the wild, 
singing number songs about bears and 
much more! Keep your eye on our 
Facebook page for photos of what we 
are getting up to!  

Sign of The Week 

Eid Mubarak 

We would like to wish all our families ‘Eid 
Mubarak’ this weekend. We hope you all 
have a lovely time celebrating. 

We will be exploring Eid next week, 
reflecting and talking about the children’s 
experiences. We will also have some parent 
visitors coming in to talk to the children 
and showing them photographs of their 
experience of Eid too! Then on Friday 6th 
May, we will be having an 
Eid Party, during the 
nursery sessions. The 
children  will be tasting 
some new  food and 
listening to some music.   

All food will be provided. 

REMINDER 

Nursery School will be closed on Monday 2nd May for the Bank Holiday. 

 


